
 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  April 9, 2014   
 
TO:  Gayle Nurre, Principal   
 

SUBJECT:  Flower Mound ES - IAQ - Initial Contact - Room 143   
 
Yesterday 4/8, I received W.O. #183035: “There is a corner of what looks like wall 
paper or paint that is peeled up in Room #143. I don’t know if it is dirt or something 
else like mold underneath it. It is right under the window.”   This morning 4/9, Keith 
Templin and I looked at the area in Room 143.  Our conclusion is to seal the vinyl area, 
and this summer, cut the sheet rock and replace.  Discussed that plan with Tina Joeris.  
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ)  
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
469-446-8882 
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 


